
 
 
Hon. Claire Trevena 
Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure 
Province of British Columbia 
 
And 
 
Hon. Spencer Chandra Herbert 
MLA Vancouver-West End  
Province of British Columbia 
 
June 26, 2019 
 
Dear Minister Trevena and MLA Chandra Herbert, 
 
On behalf of HUB Cycling, I want to send my sincere thanks for the commitment you have made 
to improving active transportation in BC. After many years of encouraging past Provincial 
elected officials, you two have launched the first BC Active Transportation Strategy. This 
document showcases the importance of promoting walking, biking, and rolling in creating 
livable, healthy, and resilient communities. 
 
We commend you and your staff on their dedication to releasing the strategy this year, including 
the new infrastructure design guidelines, as well as inclusion of improvements to education, 
promotion, and legislation. We look forward to working together to further support the 
implementation of the strategy and seeing its many benefits. 
 
Congratulations on the release of the BC Active Transportation Strategy! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Erin O’Melinn 
Executive Director 
HUB Cycling 
erin@bikehub.ca 
604.558.2002 
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